

COUNCILLOR GIAN-CARLO CARRA

July 25, 2022

RE: Apology in Response to the Report of Findings and Council's Sanction Regarding Councillors McLean, Chabot, Sharp, and Wyness's Complaint

While I value disagreement and debate on matters of public interest between members of Council and I view social media as an important venue for such discussions, I stepped over the line in how I engaged in some of those discussions. I accept the Integrity Commissioner's ruling, Council's sanctions, and I apologize to Councillors McLean, Chabot, Sharp, and Wyness.

Yours truly,

GIAN-CARLO CARRA COUNCILLOR, WARD 9

GAN-CANO

CITY OF CALGARY

RECEIVED
IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

JUL 2 6 2022

ITEM: # 12.2. 1 Letter 2

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT